
Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education 

Jennifer Waters, District III Program Advisor 

August 2017 Report 

 

On-Site Assistance –( 7 high schools) 

Canton 
Capital Area Career Center (2) 

Cuba 
Midwest Central  

 

North Mac 
PORTA 
Tri-City 

Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 4  Participants –  41 

 2nd/3rd Year Teacher Conference – 29 participants 
 Section 14 Teacher Meeting, Springfield – 15 teachers, 6 students 
 Section 12 Teacher Meeting, Havana – 14 teachers, 6 students 
 RFD Radio Interview with Rita Frazier 
 

 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions –   

 2nd/3rd Year Teacher “School of Rock” Conference, Sherman 

 FCAE Staff Meeting, Conference Call 
 Illinois Ag Leadership Program Alumni Council Meeting, Decatur 
 Farm Progress Show, Decatur 
 Illinois State Fair Ag Day / IAVAT Excellence in Teaching Award Presentation 
 Illinois Agriculture Leadership Alumni Board Meeting, Decatur 
 ICAE Meeting, Springfield  
 GrainBridge Planning Conference Call with Jordyn Bader 

Other Activities 

 Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website. 
 Developed and posted listserv messages. 
 Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education. 
 Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets. 
 Developed Middle School Course Outlines for review. 
 Traveled to visit Ag Programs with 2018 Ag Ed Graduate from U of I 
 Corresponded with Brussels HS regarding program start-up for ’18-’19 year. 

 Revised Middle School Course Outlines following input from teachers. 
 Provided fall meeting materials to Section 11, 13 & 15 teachers. 
 Correspond with Jacksonville administration/alumni regarding vacancy.  
 Entered WIU Student Teachers on the IL Ag Ed Candidates listing.  
 Compiled IAVAT Professional Development Evidence for audit.  
 Assisted local ROE in developing Ag Teacher Workshops for the year 

 

Miles Traveled - 667 

 

Commentary   

 
School is back in session and the phones are ringing and the inbox is filling up with e-
mails. Welcome back to another school year!  


